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Order of Worship 
I Will Call upon the Lord 
Prayer 
Sing and Be Happy 
Our God, He Is Alive 
Every Time I Feel the Spirit 
Scripture Reading 
The Greatest Commands 
How Deep the Father’s Love for Us 
Lord’s Supper 
Offering 
There Is Sunshine in My Soul 
Children’s Worship 
The Lily of the Valley 
Sermon 
It Is Well with My Soul 
Prayer 
Family Time 

For your convenience… 
WiFi is available for your convenience. The SSID is Westwood 

Westwood is equipped with a listening assistance system. Please ask 
the sound room technician at the back of the auditorium for a 
receiver. 
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Prayers 

• Karl Moya - fibromyalgia 
• Sue Chatman - health concerns 
• JoEllen Branstetter’s mother - 

Alzheimer’s 
• Tom Allen, Teresa Lambert’s 

brother - Multiple System Atrophy 
• Debbie Ritchie - undergoing 

rehab for broken leg 
• Gwen Smith - breast cancer 
• Shauna Reinert, Cheryl Watson’s 

sister - breast cancer 
• Helen Groat , Judy Wood’s 

mother - health concerns 
• Brenda McCracken - recovering 

from knee replacement surgery 
• Nicki Collins - recovering from 

ankle surgery 
Expectant Mother 
Misty Colgrove - due August 27 

Class Information 
Sunday Morning 
Auditorium 
North Classroom - Foundations Class 
Kitchen Classroom - College Class 

Wednesday Evening 
Auditorium 
Kitchen Classroom - College Class 

Westwood Church of Christ 
3100 West Danforth Road 
Edmond, OK 73012   

405.348.4511 
office@thewestwoodchurch.com 
elders@thewestwoodchurch.com

Welcome to the Westwood Church of Christ
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From your Westwood Shepherds: 
We want to thank and encourage each student in our Westwood 
youth group.  Your presence and growth are a joy and a boon to 
parents and Westwood members. It is a mixed blessing to see you 
transition to adulthood. We rejoice when you exhibit your Christian 
spirit by sharing knowledge of the truth, sharing services and 
enjoying good activities. We are all proud and hopeful for you. We 
want your future to be bright and fruitful in a world that hopefully 
will listen and respond to the truth of Christ. The objective is to love 
God most of all and continue to pattern your lives after Him. Don’t 
sell out or compromise the beautiful, powerful truth of Christ. Keep 
up the good work and be joyful in these good but challenging 
times. Special thanks in addition to Kirby Allen, Kendall Allen, John 
Hermes and all the parents of our youth. 
I Timothy 4:12  Let no one despise you for your youth, but set the 
believers an example in speech, in conduct, in love, in faith, in purity. 

Community 
Wednesday Morning Ladies’ Bible Study Ladies’ Bible study 
meets Wednesday mornings at 10am in the kitchen classroom.  The 
study will go through May 2.  Babysitting is provided. 

Agape Sunday, TODAY  We will share a potluck meal after worship 
on Sunday, April 22.  All families are asked to bring a main dish and 
either a side dish or a dessert.  If your last name begins with A-L 
please bring a side dish or a salad.  If your last name begins with M-
Z please bring a dessert.  (We’ve moved up Agape Sunday a week 
so the college students can join us one more time.) 

Ladies’ Project Party  Ladies, you’re invited to an evening of 
fellowship on Friday, April 27, 6pm-??  Bring your latest project to 
work on or just come hang out.  Invite a friend!  See Natasha Wright 
for more information. 

Lost and Found  Please check the foyer table for items that may 
belong to you.  There are several jackets and Bibles.  Any unclaimed 
items will be donated the first week of May. 

Mark Your Calendar 
APRIL 
April 22 - Agape Sunday potluck lunch after worship 
April 27 - Ladies’ Project Party, 6pm-?? 
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Staff | Leadership 

Elders: 
Mark Dees 
Eric Henry 
Roger Laubhan  
Bill Perring  
Doyl Watson 
Fred Wood 
Staff: 
Chance Vanover - Pulpit Minister  
Kirby Allen - Youth Minister 
Mindy Hermes - Office Manager 
Deacons: 
Matt Cole 
Jason Davis - Benevolence  
Clint Everhart - Missions  
Kent Greenwood - Facilities  
John Hermes - Technology  
Jesse McCracken - Grounds 

Ministry Leaders: 
Matt & Mindy Cole, Ladd & Kerry Kettren  
     - Children’s Education  
Kevin & Devin Lawrence 
    - College Ministry  
Beth Dees  
     - Day School 
Sharon Perring 
     - Accounting 
Sheri Greenwood  
     - Children’s Worship 
Matt Cole, John Hermes  
     - Finance 

Supported Missions: 
Chad and Sara Lukkason - Chile 
Steffan Pietsch - Chemnitz, Germany 
Alex Bartsch - Chemnitz, Germany 
Jake and Amanda Haskew  
     - Vienna, Austria 
Clyde and Gwen Antwine  
     - Helpers in Missions Program  
Amanda Smith  
     - Helpers in Missions Program 

Nursery 
April 22: Joanne Crawford 
April 29: Teresa Lambert 
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